
Jon Lampi 

In Regards to Senate Bill 2362 

03-09-23 

To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Jon Lampi and I am a law enforcement officer in the City of Grand Forks.  While working in 

the field of law enforcement and while assisting Safe Kids of Grand Forks, ND I have seen what the 

impact of wearing your seat belt can do to save lives.  I am in support of SB 2362 and its purpose to help 

save lives by making seatbelt use a primary law.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Jon Lampi 

Thompson, ND 


